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Guests/Visiting Rotarians  
Seventeen Rotarians were in attendance, and three guests; Vallerie 
Juleson, Vallerie Russell, and John Frondrier.    
 
Announcements 
 

1. Pat announced that the sign up lists for the Thanksgiving 
Baskets would be passed around at today’s meeting.  He also 
asked for volunteers to deliver food, provided by the Womens’ 
Club, to 20 seniors on Thanksgiving Eve and Christmas Eve. Pat 
is also working on a sheet rock project in the home of a senior 
in need.  

2. Karen announced that the food pantry added two new families 
this week, and 90 children would be on the list for holiday gifts.  
Karen also informed the club that right after today’s meeting, a 
few members of our club would be interviewing a young woman 
who is interested in spending her senior year of high school in 
Argentina. 

3. Bud announced that there will be a meeting regarding the wine 
tasting event, next Friday at 11:30AM. 

4. Paul announced that Rotary will be manning the water station 
for the Chamber’s 5K Road Race this Sunday, and asked for 
volunteers to help him out. 
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5. Frank announced that he and Wendy attended the Council of 
Presidents on Saturday, and that our club needs to focus a bit 
more attention on the Rotary Foundation.  
 

 

 

Program 

 

Our “speaker” today was Steve Russell, musician extraordinaire.  We 

were treated to a very entertaining program in which Steve performed 

on the harmonica and guitar, both at the same time!  He also serenaded 

us with the blues tunes; “Train Time,” and “Rollin’ and Tumblin.’” 

Today’s program was a little different than our usual, and this 

“Drummer” thought it both fun and enjoyable!   

 

See you next week at Marly’s………………………………Carol    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


